Special Bulletin:  LiveSchool

Dear Parents/Guardians,


This year I will be using a system for tracking behavior and homework in class.  We are using a program called LiveSchool.  All of the rules that we use for SOAR are in the LiveSchool system for our class.  During the day students can earn positive points by making good choices.  When they make poor choices they will earn demerits and lose points.  The points pop up as green for positive (earned a point) and red for negative (lost a point).  I can give and take points using the LiveSchool App on my phone.  
Attached is a form explaining how you can have access to your child’s behavior and homework check in each day.  On the attached sheet you will see an access code for your child and 2 access codes for up to 2 parents.  DO NOT USE THE CHILD’S ACCESS CODE, they don’t need an account!  It tells you a website to go to in order to see your child’s points accumulating during the day and week.  The other option is to download the LiveSchool Parent App (free) and put in your access codes for the parents.  The access code is used to get on the first time, it’ll sync your child with your account.  I believe you need to have an email address.  If you have any trouble setting up your account or getting access please email me.
When you log on or open the app you’ll be able to see your child’s points for the day.  You can also see the list of rewards that students are trying to earn.  Every Friday students will get a chance to cash in their points for the rewards listed.  The only consequence will be is if your child has 5 or more red negative points for 1 day then they’ll be asked to complete a Think Sheet, in another classroom, that you’ll have to sign.
I am asking that 1 or both parents either log on to the website given or download the app so you can track your child’s behavior at home.  I am not requiring students to use their access code and log in so please don’t make them set up an account.  Also, each evening I would encourage you to go through your child’s points with them and just ask them how they are doing in class with behavior and homework.  This will be an opportunity for the students to see how many points they are accumulating as well. 
My children use this same behavior tracking system at their school and I also have a LiveSchool Parent log in to see my own children’s behavior.  If you have any questions please email me and let me know, I will hopefully be able to help you out!  I hope you enjoy this easy tracking system that keeps everything at our fingertips!  The kids are excited to start earning points and rewards!











Thanks,











Mrs. Leute
